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April 17, 2019 

To: Joint Committee on Transportation 

jct.exhibits@state.or.us 

 

From:  Julia Nyman 

RE: House Bill 2015: Equal Access to Roads Act 

Co-Chair Senator Lee Beyer, Co-Chair Representative Caddy McKeown, and Members of the 

Joint Committee on Transportation, 

 

 My name Julia Nyman , I live in Portland, OR 97202 and I urge you to support HB 2015. 

Oregonians shouldn’t have to live in fear of being deported over a simple traffic violation while they are 
taking their kids to school, going to work, or caring for their family or neighbors.  These are peaceful 
everyday activities that need to be guaranteed to all Oregonians.  

In February, Oregon Business documented that Oregon farmers and other businesses paid $84 million in 
tariffs since October 2018. That amount has certainly increased since the article has published. It would 
help Oregon, especially rural Oregon, business competitiveness to have an available workforce that can 
arrive to work safely and  reliably . 

 

Sincerely, 

Jula Nyman 

Portland, OR 
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